PREZYDENT MIASTA KRAKOWA
JACEK MAJCHROWSKI

Jestis San Miguel MD, PhD
President of International Myeloma Society

Dear President San Miguel,

Knowing that the location for the XVIII International Myeloma Workshop in September
2021 is currently being discussed | would like to encourage you to choose Krakow. Our City
enjoys status of a centre of international culture, art and science, earned after centuries
served as the capital of Poland and the seat of Polish Kings. It is a place where numerous,
invaluable historical buildings stand beside jewels of modern architecture. Considering this
symbolic coexistence, we are willing not only to reflect on Krakow's splendid past but also
to look forward to any upcoming challenges. Each year our City hosts important cultural
and academic events as well as business meetings.

Krakow can offer to the events industry not only the inspiring atmosphere but also
an impressive venue. The ICE Krakow Conference and Congress Centre, opened in 2014,
isa modern facility meeting the highest standards required for holding such events
as congresses, conferences, business meetings, exhibitions, concerts, performances, shows
and other cultural activities. Located in the heart of the city, overlooking the Royal Wawel
Castle, the ICE Conference and Congress Centre has already won worldwide popularity and
trust of events business representatives.

Having in mind the above mentioned strong points of ICE Krakow as well as the fact that

our city’s atmosphere provides most favorable conditions for both work and leisure,

| am deeply convinced that Krakow will win your heart as a perfect place for such

an important event as the XVIII International Myeloma Workshop. The event would also be

a chance to promote polish scientific output. Highly appreciating the significance of this

prestigious meeting, gathering healthcare professionals and researchers from all over the
\ world, we will be honoured if this event would be organized in Krakow.

With best regards,

Jacek Majchrowski
Mayor of Krakow

Krakow, June 2017



